
Notice of Parking Lot Renovations 

Dear Valued Members, 

We are excited to announce that starting on [Start Date], we will begin renovations on the 

parking lot of our fitness center to enhance your experience and ensure better accessibility. 

The renovations are expected to last until [End Date]. During this period, some sections of the 

parking lot may be temporarily unavailable. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 

and appreciate your understanding. 

Please plan to arrive early and utilize alternative parking options nearby if necessary. We are 

working hard to complete the renovations as quickly and efficiently as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Fitness Center Name] 

[Contact Information] 


